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February 4,2000 

Mr. Vemie R Spicer 
615MorgaaRoadNE 
Charleston, TN 37310 

RE: Docket No. 991207-TC 

Dear Mr. Spicer: 

This is a follow up to your response to Order No. PSC-9!9-2402-PAA-TC, which was 
issued on December 8 and imposed a $500 fine for not providing the Commission with an 
updated address within 10 days of a change. Although you may have put in a forwarding 
address with the US Postal Servict, you did not notify the Commission of your new address until 
after this docket was opened. 

You mentioned in your letter that you could not afford to pay the $500 fine. 
Unfortunately, I cannot recommend to the Commissioners that this docket be closed without a 
monetary amount b e i i  assessed. Therefore, you need to make a settlement offer if you wish 
to keep your pay telephone certificate. actire. In other cases deal i i  with this rule violation, the 
Commission has accepted a $100 settlement in lieu of the $500 fine imposed. The settlement 
letter needs to include the following: 

0 Docket number; 

Statement that in the future, you will notify the Commission within 10 days of 
any change in address, telephone number, or l i o n ;  and 

Make a specific monetary settlement. 
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=- after the Commissioners vote on this issue. 
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Please respond in Writing (an original) by February 22,2000. If you have any questions or 
wish to discuss this, just let me know. I can be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 4134503- 
fax, and by internet e-mail at pisle@ps.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Paula J. Mer, Research Assistant 
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance - 

f b g d  SC :s (K. PeRa) 


